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GLONASS Service Alert - Resolved 
 
 
Please be advised that the issue prompting the GLONASS Service Alert posted by NovAtel on October 13, 
2019, has been resolved. GLONASS satellite 723, previously in Slot 10 Frequency Channel +7, has been 
reassigned to Slot 10 Frequency Channel -5. Any impacted receivers have returned to normal operation. 
 
We would like to thank the GLONASS system providers for updating the frequency channel based on 
feedback from the user community. 
 
 
 
 
 


